
Dr. C. P. Martin, 
100111 UniversitYI 
Jontreal . 

Dear Dr. Martin, 

! am enclQ~;1ng a copy of my note to Mr . Bentley 
in connection with the termination of the Rockefe11er gift 
for this present year. Do you thin.k we are taking too 
much out of the bUdget? l"he way I have figured it out, 
we will be notifying them that they need only send ""100a . O() 
or $7500. 00 instead 0:(' $10000 . 00 for this quarter . They 

, ha.ve written asking how; much vliI1 tbe required. 
(, 

'VGP/RL 
1 encl . 

With best regards, 
Yours sineerely# 


